
 

 

WE ARE MOVING!!! 

Ecowaste’s Site Entrance will change on March 17th, 2025 

 

TO:  All Customers, Haulers, Contractors, Visitors and Staff 

FROM:  Nabil Drissi El-Bouzaidi, Site Superintendent 

DATE:  February 24, 2024 

 

 

Ecowaste is excited to announce that as of Monday, March 17th, 2025, our site entrance, scales, 

and public drop off area will be moving from the current location to the north part of the site 

where our waste and recycling operations are currently active. The new site address will be: 

 

15500 Blundell Road , Richmond BC , V6W 1E9 

 

At this time, the current access through Williams Road will not be available. Instead, access to 

the site for all Ecowaste operations will be from Blundell Road via No. 8 Road and Westminster 

Highway, or via Nelson Road and Highway 91. The entrance will be at the west end of Blundell 

Road, just past Pierson Road. See the map on the reverse of this page for details. 

 

On March 17th, all customers, contractors and visitors to Ecowaste must access the site through 

the new entrance. Customers are then required to go through the scale. Visitors and contractors 

must check in with an Ecowaste staff member at the site office, the scale, or by phone. 

 

Please communicate this change to all customers, haulers and to whomever else it may 

concern. If there are any questions, please call our main line at 604-276-9511 or contact me at 

ndrissi@ecowaste.com or 778-385-1407. 

 

 

 

 

 

ECOWASTE Industries Ltd.        15500 Blundell Road, Richmond BC V6W 1E9 
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